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I fully support the proposed amendments to the renewable energy act. | know health is a major
issue so why not, for democracy sake, put on hold all new an approved wind farms from being built
until the health impact studies have been completed at Hamilton. | am also very concerned that no
one cares enough about the environment enough to protect the wildlife such as the Brolgas from
being killed or scared away from the wind turbines.

Yours Sincerely.

Hannah Bruty
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